
 
 

Important Updates to DSF Scholarship for 

2019-20 

The Denver Scholarship Foundation (DSF) wants you to know about important updates that are 

coming to the DSF Scholarship, effective beginning in the 2019-20 academic year. 

 

These changes are intended to make the scholarship policy easier to understand and 

administer, and ensure a sustainable scholarship for an increasing number of Denver Public 

Schools’ graduates. 

 

Our top priority is to ensure that you and all our students are well-informed about these 

updates, allowing you time to plan for the upcoming academic year.  
 

To ensure that any questions are answered, we’ll invite you to join us for a webinar and Q&A as 

we get closer to summer. Stay tuned for details! 
 

In the meantime, contact us with any questions: denverscholarship.org/contactus or 303-640-6564. 
 

DSF Scholarship Changes & Resulting Structure 

 

 Eliminate the 15-credit completion incentive award 
 Effective beginning Fall 2019 for ALL DSF Scholars. 
 Visit https://denverscholarship.org/scholarship-payment/#15credit 

for details.  
 

 Standardize HS GPA requirement by college type 
 Visit https://denverscholarship.org/hsgpa for details & FAQs.  
 

 Simplify award amount by college type for new applicants 
 These changes will not impact students who met the initial DSF 

eligibility requirements in 2018 or earlier (DSF 2018 & earlier cohorts). 
 Visit https://denverscholarship.org/scholarship-payment for 

scholarship award amount details for all DSF Cohorts. 
o  

College Type Minimum HS GPA  

Technical College 2.0 

Community College 2.5 

Four-year College/University 2.75 
 

 
Questions? Ask us at  

https://denverscholarship.org/contactus or 303-640-6564. 
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